
9th  July 2021

To Whom it may concern

The new Stayput School Patrol system was installed on the two Sunnyhills
pedestrian crossings this term. The system is so much more user friendly for all
concerned. Carrying the old heavy signs to the gate and trying to manage them in
high winds has been problematic for years. Our student patrollers appreciate the
change as this makes their task so much easier. It also means that the signs are
always in place, easy to access and the storage is neat and tidy.

The safety messages support our Travelwise and community messaging for
pedestrians. We love how they also are personalised with our school logo too!
They have been a wonderful improvement.

Yours faithfully
For:  Sunnyhills School

Justine Driver
Principal


